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SELWOOD ACADEMY

ANGLICAN/METHODIST FOUNDATION SCHOOL

November 2021
Dear Parent/Carer

Christmas Lunch — Friday 10 December 2021

This year the Christmas Lunch for pupils will be held on Friday 10 December. Please see the menu overleaf
for detalils.

If yvou pay by ParentPay - The cost for the meal will be £3.30; this must be paid for on Parent Pay by 12pm
on Wednesday 30 November for orders to be placed with the caterers.

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals — All pupil entitled to FSM will be allocated a meal — please
advise before Wednesday 30 November if you require the vegetarian option or if your child will not need their
lunch.

Please note that this will be the only meal available in school on that day. Pupils will need to bring in
a packed lunch if they do not require a Christmas meal.

As in previous years, pupils may wear a Christmas jumper on this day. We will not be making a formal collection
for charity as we want all children to enjoy the day.

We hope that pupils will look forward to this enjoyable occasion, during what will be a very busy festive week.

Yours sincerely
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Mr Dan Jeffries
Headteacher



